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Comment:

Madam Chair and Members of the Committee, Firstly, I'd like to thank Ms. Bakri for her kind
words about the CARS project and the Motor Vehicle Division for their hard work in making
the project so successful. On behalf of FAST and the FASTies (as we call ourselves) that live
and work in Helena, we greatly appreciate the support of Ms. Bakri, the Attorney General and
their teams, and the Transportation Interim Committee for their support. FAST prides itself on
being on time and on budget on all our projects, but that doesn't happen without hard work and
support from the agencies and jurisdictions we serve. We are excited to continue expanding
driver services in Montana, including the upcoming kiosk pilot, and look forward to another
successful rollout with vehicle services in March 2025. Both MVD and County partners have
been fully engaged and supportive of the work to improve the title and registration services
available to Montanans, and we will continue to work side by side with everyone impacted in
the coming months. Thank you, Matt Zeltwanger Project Manager - CARS Project Partner -
Fast Enterprises
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